
Further to my email of 16 January 2015, I am now in a position to respond to your request for 
information of 16 January 2015, which was for : 
 
The number of journeys taken on the air service between Cardiff-Anglesey (or Anglesey-Cardiff) by 
your staff/representatives during (a) 2014, (b) 2013 or (c) 2012. If the figures are available for 
financial years, I would appreciate the data for the past 3 financial years 
 
The cost of the above flights to your company/organisation 
 
We hold the following information that meets your request: 
 
Financial year Number of bookings* Total cost 
2011/12 33 £3,778.54 
2012/13 21 £2,425.37 
2013/14 14 £1,888.84 
 
 
*For the above information I have identified separate bookings. The majority of these were return 
flights, but the records from our ledger do not always specify whether a booking was a return or 
single journey. 
 
I have not applied any exemptions, however if you wish to complain about my handling of your 
request, please email or write to me. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Ian Phillips 
 


